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Me and My Guy Dance 

This Saturday, January 27th Warner Elementary 
Presents the Me and My Guy Dance!  This year our 
dance will be a Sock Hop so break out the poodle 
skirts and leather jackets!! 

Join us on Saturday, January 27th from 5-7pm in 
the cafeteria!  There will be dancing, door prizes, a 
Photo Booth, and light snacks/desserts! It’s sure to 

be a memorable time for Dads and Daughters! 

We have a very small amount of tickets to sell at the door!  If you did 
not purchase online, get there early before we sell out!  Card 
purchases only! 

General Admission and at door sales enter on cafeteria side.  VIP 
enters through the Art Room. Make sure you have a name written on 
the back of your door prize tickets—must be legible and present to 
win! 

If you have questions, please email majorfundraising@warnerpto.org 
 
Tavo’s Spirit Night 
Looking for a place to have dinner before the Me and My Guy 
dance?  Don’t forget our Spirit Night at Tavo’s Mexican Grill from 
2:30-4pm! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your Calendars! 
Please take note of the following Teacher Work 

Days. These are NOT remote learning days – 

they are student holidays.  Please make sure to 

mark your calendar. 

• February 16th  

• April 15th  

 
 
 

 
School Messenger 2023-2024 

SchoolMessenger is CFISD's emergency 

notification system. Stay informed with 

important school messages in the palm of 

your hand! Opt in today for SMS notifications. Text "Y" to 

67587. 

Warner Yearbook  

Wolves, NOW is the time to order your 
2023 – 2024 Warner Yearbook!  
Yearbooks are being sold at 
www.warnerpto.org   The price of the 
yearbook is $50.00 until January 31, 
2024.  February 1st – April 30, 2024, the 

price is $60.00.  We sell out each year, so please order one today. 
 If you have questions, please contact Jessica Yamaguchi 
MajorFundraising@warnerpto.org  
 
Class Pictures 

We will be taking Class Pictures on Thursday, 
January 25, 2024.  Please pay online at 
www.mylifetouch.com Picture Day ID: EVT6C8PB2 
 

 

Spirit Cart 

Spirit Shop will now take place on Friday, January 
26th!  Here is an updated link to the sign up.   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4AAFA622ABFBC43-
warner2#/ 
 
Field Day Shirts 
Parents! Field Day shirts are available to order online at 
https://gogandy.com/warner-pe-fd24. This is a one-time order until 
February 1st. NO ORDERS AFTER 2/1!!! 
 
Please make sure to pick your child’s Home Room Teacher!   Each 
teacher has a different color assigned to them!  If you have 
already purchased a shirt and it was the wrong homeroom, we 
will correct it.  This is a small fundraiser for our large group teachers 
so please purchase a shirt!  
 

https://gogandy.com/warner-pe-fd24 
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SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

• Meet with the Director of Special education, and other 

administrators two times a year as a goup 

• Share useful special education information with parents of 

special education students 

• Serve the Cy-Fair community as a resource to offer a 

forum for dialogue and dissemination of information 

regarding issues of concern to students who face 

academic, social, emotional, or physical challenges. 

To be considered for the Special Education Advisory 
Committee, please fill out the SEPAC application. 

https://cyfairisd.formstack.com/forms/committee_sepac 

Deadline to submit form is February 15, 2024. 

Save the dates for 
Chromebook Week and 
Device Check! We have 
some exciting news to share 
with you. On January 23rd 
24th, and 25th, we will have a 

special time where we will ask all students to shut down their 
Chromebooks, turn them back on, log back in and use them for at 
least 15 minutes. This process is crucial as it allows our skilled 
technicians to ensure that every student has the correct Chromebook 
and address any potential issues that may arise. Additionally, it 
guarantees that all necessary updates are installed on the 
Chromebooks, keeping them up-to-date and running smoothly. We 
kindly request that you remind your students to bring their 
Chromebooks to class every day, fully charged, but especially during 
Chromebook Week. Your support in this matter is greatly 
appreciated. Let's make this event a success and provide our 
students with the best possible learning experience. Thank you! 
 
Lunch Visitors 

Mark your calendars for the following days we will not 
have lunch visitors. 
 
 

• Tuesday, Feb. 20th  – 5th Grade Reading Benchmark – 
No Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  

• Wednesday, Feb. 21st – 4th Grade Reading Benchmark 
– No Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  

• Thursday, Feb. 22nd   – 3rd  Grade Reading 
Benchmark  and 5th Grade Science Benchmark – No 
Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  
 

• Tuesday, Feb. 27th  – 5th Grade Math Benchmark – No 
Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  

• Wednesday, Feb. 28th  – 4th Grade Math Benchmark – 
No Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  

• Thursday, Feb. 29th    – 3rd  Grade Math Benchmark  – 
No Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Field Play Day – All Grades  
We need lots of volunteers for the kiddos to have a 

fabulous time.  Either volunteer 
during your child's grade level 
participation time or volunteer the 
grade level before or after your child 
participates that way you can enjoy 

field play with your child.    Please sign up at warnerpto.org 
 
On all Field Play Days, we will be open to Field Play visitors, only – 
No Lunch Visitors.  
 
 Tuesday, March 5th                  Wednesday, March 6th          Friday, March 8th 
 8:45 - 10:30 (KG)                       8:45 - 10:30 (5th)                   9:00- 10:00 (PK) 
10:45 – 12:30 (3rd)                    10:45 – 12:30 (1st )                      
1:30 – 3:15 (4th)                          1:30 – 3:15 (2nd )                           

 
Visitors are required to wear a Raptor sticker any time they visit 
Warner Elementary.  Raptor Nametags can be printed from a valid 
Drivers’ License from any State, Military ID, or State ID.    If you have 
had your license scanned this year at Warner, we will be able to print 
your Raptor sticker before you arrive; therefore, there will be no need 
to check in at the office.  Please complete and return the form to your 
child’s homeroom.  In addition, please note that students are only 
allowed to go to their assigned Field Play time.  Siblings from 
other classes will not be allowed to attend their siblings Field 
Play.  If a student has been signed out early, they may NOT 
return to campus to attend a siblings Field Play.    We ask that 
you do not bring strollers or younger siblings to Field Play.  
Middle and high school students may not attend.    
 
Enrollment Information 

In the event that any of the student’s enrollment 
information changes (home address, telephone 
numbers, guardianship, etc.), the parent/guardian 
must notify the campus registrar immediately. 

The school must be able to contact the 
parent/guardian in the case of illness or emergencies. 

Proof of residency (current electric, gas, or water bill) must be 
presented for an address change.  If you have any questions please 

https://cyfairisd.formstack.com/forms/committee_sepac


contact the school registrar, Loida Rodriguez at 281-213-1652 or 
email warner@cfisd.net. 
 
Attendance 

Your child’s success is directly related to excellent 
attendance.  Our overall school attendance rate is an 

indicator on our state accountability rating and effects 
Warner’s overall success.  Students arriving after 8:15 a.m. 

are tardy.  Attendance is marked daily at 9:30 a.m.  Students who 
are absent should submit a written excuse (parent note or doctor’s 
excuse) upon returning to school or you may email it to 
Warner@cfisd.net.  Excessive tardies/absences will be referred to 
the district’s truancy officer.  
 
Note:  Due to district policy, we are NOT allowed to accept emails as 
excuse notes.  We must have a Doctor Note or Signed Note from a 
parent.  You may scan a signed written note or doctor note to 
warner@cfisd.net. 
 
Electronic Communication 
Please refer to the following guidelines regarding communication: 

• Newsletters and other communiqués will be distributed 
electronically.  If you do not have access to e-mail, you 
may access weekly newsletters by going online to 
www.cfisd.net/warner  click on  “Newsletters”. 

• Parents of students that are here on campus will still need 
to check their child’s backpack/binder daily for any graded 
papers or teacher communication. 

• Additional flyers, etc. that cannot be sent electronically will 
be sent home on Tuesdays. 

 
 
Follow Warner Elementary on Twitter -    @WarnerCFISD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming Up! 
January 22 
Beginning of 3rd Marking Period 
January 23 
2nd Grade Program – 6:00 p.m. 
SRC – PK-Animal Friends 
January 25 
Class Pictures 
SRC – KG- Hedgehogs 
January 26 
Spirit Cart during all lunches 
2nd Marking Period Report Cards posted in HAC 
January 27 
Me and My Guy Dance 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
January 30 
District Elementary Spelling Bee at the Berry Center 
January 31 
Name That Book during Large Group (3rd/4th/5th) 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

P urpose 
 
 R espect 

 
 I ntegrity 
 
 D ependable 
 
 E ffort 

mailto:warner@cfisd.net
http://www.cfisd.net/warner

